Cullen, Brian (IHRD)

From: Nicola Dooher

Sent: 28 September ZUTTTT0S

To: Conlon, Bernie (IHRD)
Subject: FW. Statement of Tommy Ryan

“This email is covered by the disclaimer found at the end of the message.”

Dear Bernie

I would confirm that Tommy Ryan is no longer a Trust employee. He retired at the end of
July 2009.

Regards

Nicola

Nicola Dooher | Solicitor
Directorate of Legal Services | Business vices Organisation | 2 Franklin Street |
Belfast | BT2 8DQ | T: N | c:

----- Original Message-----

From: Conlon, Bernie (IHRD) [mailto!
Sent: 26 September 2011 16:24

To: Joanna Bolton; Nicola Dooher
Subject: Statement of Tommy Ryan

Joanna/Nicola

I refer to a witness statement we received from Tommy Ryan in which he states his current
position as being retired. I have been informed by the legal team that during their visit
to RBHSC his photograph was on the notice board as being a current employee. Can you
confirm his current position.

Kind regards

Bernie Conlon
Secretary to the Inquiry

“The information contained in this email and any attachments is confidential and intended
solely for the attention and use of the named addressee(s). No confidentiality or
privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you are not the intended recipient
of this email, please inform the sender by return email and destroy all copies. Any views
or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent the
views of HSCNI. The content of emails sent and received via the HSC network may be
monitored for the purposes of ensuring compliance with HSC policies and procedures. While
HSCNI takes precautions in scanning outgoing emails for computer viruses, no
responsibility will be accepted by HSCNI in the event that the email is infected by a
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computer virus. Recipients are therefore encouraged to take their own precautions in
relation to virus scanning. All emails held by HSCNI may be subject to public disclosure
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.”

AS - INQ 301-066-449






